
New Prime Lawsuit Could End
With $28 Million Settlement
“A trucking lawsuit against carrier New Prime that has lasted
five years and prompted a decision by the U.S. Supreme Court
could be nearing an end,” reports Mark Schremmer in Land Line.

“A $28 million settlement agreement in truck driver Dominic
Oliveira’s class action lawsuit against New Prime was filed in
Massachusetts federal court on Monday, July 20. The lawsuit
alleged  that  the  Springfield,  Mo.-based  trucking  company
violated the Fair Labor Standards Act. According to Oliveira,
New Prime paid him less than minimum wage. After deductions
for fuel and lease payments on the truck, Oliveira said he was
occasionally left owing the company money at the end of the
pay period.”

“If  approved,  funds  will  be  distributed  to  the  named
plaintiffs, as well as about 40,000 potential class members
who leased their trucks through New Prime at any time from
Oct. 2, 2012, through May 8, 2020, or those who attended
training in Missouri to become New Prime truck drivers at any
time since March 4, 2010, through May 8, 2020.”

Read the article.
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